
Dear Parents








April 2018
This term our class focus is Health and Wellbeing. The Primary 7 pupils will complete unit 3 of the Living and Growing programme. The 3 areas explored in this topic are; ‘Girl Talk’, ‘Boy Talk’ and ‘Let’s Talk about Sex’.
We will also be completing a short Topic based around substance misuse; with a particular focus on drugs misuse.

Primary 7 will also be preparing for their end of year show which will take place in the afternoon on Thursday 5th July
In Maths some pupils will be learning about powers and roots of numbers and multiples and factors. Others will be developing their knowledge about the relationship between percentages, fractions and decimals.
This term we will continue to study the ‘The Lion the Witch and the Wardrobe’ by C.S. Lewis. We will be following the Active Literacy Programme combined with the Reflective Reading strategies to improve our understanding of a text. Pupils will be focussing on justifying their answers using evidence from the text and reading between the lines looking for clues that the author has given. We will also be using Bloom Taxonomy questions fans to improve our higher order thinking skills. 
This term the Primary 7 pupils will be going to Ardeonaig on their residential trip on Monday 21st May to Friday 25th May. There is an Ardeonaig information evening on Thursday 3rd May which I look forward to seeing you at. Fortunately we have received funding for our Bus Trip to Ardeonaig from the Aberdeen Airport Community Fund and from Absoft. We are very grateful for their donations.
Some other useful information to help you out; 
· Homework: Spelling and maths homework will be given out every Monday and is to be handed in on a Thursday. Please could you sign each page of your child’s work. If you have any comments regarding their homework please feel free to write a note beside your child’s work. 


· Reading:  Reading homework will be given out and heard on a Monday or Tuesday along with a reading task for some groups. This will be completed in a jotter. The Green, Pink and White group will have reading homework handed out and heard on a Monday, Tuesday and Thursday. 


· Our timetable 
We have gym on a Monday and Wednesday. Could you please ensure your child has their gym kit on those days.
Mrs Amato
